



方卓怡 市議員 Paula FLETCHER

Councillor Toronto-Danforth Ward 30

June 27, 2013

Deputy Mayor Doug Holiday Chair, Striking Committee City of Toronto 100 Queen Street West, B29 Toronto ON M5H 2N2

Dear Chair and Members,

RE: The Toronto Foundation for Student Success

I am seeking reappointment as the City's representative to the Toronto Foundation for Student Success.

I would like to continue my efforts on this Committee. During the previous term, through City Council and the City Manager's Office, I have successfully clarified the governance relationships between the City and the TFSS.

The City will be increasing its already strong commitment to student nutrition and the Medical Officer of Health is working with our partners, including the TFSS, to maximize the impact of the new city dollars.

I would very much like to remain on the TFSS Board to be part of this exciting new stage, and to have a chance to work with TFSS to increase its financial commitment to student nutrition to maximize the impact of the City's additional funding.

Thanking you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Parla Fletchen

Councillor Paula Fletcher Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth



